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Dear Marblehead Public Schools staff, students, caregivers, and community partners, 

 

I am excited to begin my new role as Interim Superintendent for Marblehead Public Schools! 

As I embark upon this new endeavor, I want to assure the community that I will be working 

diligently to ensure all of the positive elements that are in place remain so, and will work to 

identify areas of growth and development that may need to be addressed.  

 

It is important to me that meaningful collaboration and communication is in place across all 

avenues. I have an open door policy and truly feel that when situations are discussed in an 

open and honest manner, things tend to move forward in a positive direction. 

 

I do not purport to know all of the specifics of every situation, nor will I always know the answer 

to every question posed, but I will always work to find out the answers and follow the best 

course of action given the information that I have. 

 

I look forward to welcoming our new administrators and staff to the district and will be working 

over the summer to do some team building, goal setting, and outlining of expectations for the 

2024-2025 school year. I will also be collaborating with our school committee throughout the 

transition and beyond. 

 

This upcoming school year promises to be a good one as we continue to build upon the 

District's successes. I welcome input and feedback from our school community, so please do 

not hesitate to reach out with thoughts, concerns, ideas, or questions.  

 

Stay safe and be well, 

 

John J. Robidoux 

Interim Superintendent of Schools  

robidoux.john@marbleheadschools.org          
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